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At the close of the first week of school, I would like to say “thank you” to those of you who have been able to help your child get to school with their folder in their backpack each day. Getting into routines early in the year will be most helpful for us all.  That has been the main focus of our week: learning the layout of the campus, our schedule and how we do things here. It is a lot to learn and the children are off to a great start. Once they know the routines and can go through them almost automatically, many behavior issues are resolved. When I write notes in the daily folder, your follow-up at home can really make the difference in how quickly your child is able to make adjustments in their school behavior. Little adjustments now can prevent big problems later. It is hard for me to find minutes to write in the folders each day, so if your child’s folder looks pretty boring with all those “Great Days,” please count your blessings! Please remember to leave the weekly sheet in the folder when you return it on Monday. 
Our school-wide theme is C.A.T.S., which stands for Character, Attitude, Teamwork and Safety. This is a series of character and safety education lessons which will also continue through next week.

I usually send the towels home every other Friday.  Our rest time is much shorter than most pre-K schedules allow.

Since our girls need to be able to fully participate in all school activities, when they wear skirts and dresses, they will need to wear some shorts under them. 

We began the colored behavior chart on Wednesday. Please remind your child to listen to adults at school and follow directions. This will eliminate most problems.  When a child comes home on “yellow,” talk with him or her about their behavior and tell them what you expect. Usually, no further action is needed, unless it becomes a chronic “yellow.”  When a child comes home on “orange,” a further consequence at home helps to make the point that this is unacceptable. An even stronger consequence should follow a “red” day.  It is a good idea to talk about what these consequences will be ahead of time so that they understand what will happen. Then the really hard part is that you MUST follow through on what you have said, even if it is inconvenient. So it is important to give thought to your plan.  Consistency is key.
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